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advocate newspaper [PDF]
news news local news crime public safety weather business and
ag sports colorado eagles lifestyles lifestyles entertainment
local events opinion opinion letters to the editor citizens
bring myriad complaints to sterling city council by jeff rice
may 29 2024 at 2 48 p m city officials may need to work
harder at communicating with citizens who register complaints
browse sterling journal advocate obituaries conduct other
obituary searches send flowers or plant a tree colorado house
republicans celebrate ag tax credit bill by sterling journal
advocate may 29 2024 at 2 50 p m state rep ty winter
announced wednesday that house bill 24 1249 tax credit
journal advocate sat 06 01 24 news news local news crime
public safety weather business and ag sports colorado eagles
lifestyles lifestyles entertainment local events opinion
opinion letters to the editor journal advocate 8 285 likes
636 talking about this your daily source for local news and
sports from sterling and northeast colorado by sterling
journal advocate january 6 2021 at 6 15 p m local news local
historian passes at age 93 by sterling journal advocate july
30 2019 at 10 18 a m by callie jones cjones
prairiemountainmedia com sterling journal advocate june 3
2024 at 8 53 a m northeastern dance academy held its spring
recital 24 eras on saturday and sunday journal advocate 8 230
likes 414 talking about this your daily source for local news
and sports from sterling and northeast colorado journal
advocate obituaries 1 005 likes 40 talking about this find
all of the latest sterling co obituaries condolences and
death notices from the journal advocate view sterling
obituaries on legacy the most timely and comprehensive
collection of local obituaries for sterling colorado updated
regularly throughout the day with submissions from newspapers
headquarters 100 broadway st suite 25 sterling co 80701
united states website journal advocate com the journal
advocate is a daily newspaper in sterling colorado it is
published by prairie mountain publishing which is owned by
medianews group medianews acquired it from hollinger in 1996
read ask amy columns on boulder daily camera loveland
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reporter herald longmont times call greeley tribune fort
morgan times sterling journal advocate ask amy is retiring
after 21 years much ink has been spilled metaphorically
speaking over simone biles decision to withdraw from olympic
competition because she experienced an episode of the
twisties most of that ink i about us the journal advocate is
a print and digital newspaper covering sterling and logan
county colorado since 1885 website journal advocate com
industry newspaper publishing the advocate journal mobile app
brings you the latest local breaking news updates and more
read the advocate journal on your mobile device just as it
appears in print e edition and app help friday marks a
changing of the guard atop aurora health care s parent
company as co ceo jim skogsbergh retires from advocate health
in an interview with the business journal he gave his at
least 1 dead 24 wounded in akron mass shooting at kelly
avenue and 8th avenue at least one person is dead and 24
others are wounded in a mass shooting just after midnight
sunday at a large outdoor party at kelly and 8th avenues in
akron a 27 year old man died in the incident according to a
news release from the akron police department by stephen wade
updated 11 37 pm pdt january 15 2024 tokyo ap tokyo governor
yuriko koike was asked tuesday to stop a disputed 2 45
billion project to convert a city park district renowned for
its rows of 100 year old ginkgo trees into a largely
commercial area anchored around three skyscrapers
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sterling journal advocate sterling colorado news sports May
03 2024 news news local news crime public safety weather
business and ag sports colorado eagles lifestyles lifestyles
entertainment local events opinion opinion letters to the
editor
local news sterling journal advocate Apr 02 2024 citizens
bring myriad complaints to sterling city council by jeff rice
may 29 2024 at 2 48 p m city officials may need to work
harder at communicating with citizens who register complaints
journal advocate obituaries Mar 01 2024 browse sterling
journal advocate obituaries conduct other obituary searches
send flowers or plant a tree
latest headlines sterling journal advocate Jan 31 2024
colorado house republicans celebrate ag tax credit bill by
sterling journal advocate may 29 2024 at 2 50 p m state rep
ty winter announced wednesday that house bill 24 1249 tax
credit
journal advocate Dec 30 2023 journal advocate sat 06 01 24
news sterling journal advocate Nov 28 2023 news news local
news crime public safety weather business and ag sports
colorado eagles lifestyles lifestyles entertainment local
events opinion opinion letters to the editor
journal advocate facebook Oct 28 2023 journal advocate 8 285
likes 636 talking about this your daily source for local news
and sports from sterling and northeast colorado
obituaries sterling journal advocate Sep 26 2023 by sterling
journal advocate january 6 2021 at 6 15 p m local news local
historian passes at age 93 by sterling journal advocate july
30 2019 at 10 18 a m
northeastern dance academy holds eras springs recital Aug 26
2023 by callie jones cjones prairiemountainmedia com sterling
journal advocate june 3 2024 at 8 53 a m northeastern dance
academy held its spring recital 24 eras on saturday and
sunday
journal advocate facebook Jul 25 2023 journal advocate 8 230
likes 414 talking about this your daily source for local news
and sports from sterling and northeast colorado
journal advocate obituaries facebook Jun 23 2023 journal
advocate obituaries 1 005 likes 40 talking about this find
all of the latest sterling co obituaries condolences and
death notices from the journal advocate
sterling obituaries local obits for sterling co legacy com
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May 23 2023 view sterling obituaries on legacy the most
timely and comprehensive collection of local obituaries for
sterling colorado updated regularly throughout the day with
submissions from newspapers
journal advocate wikipedia Apr 21 2023 headquarters 100
broadway st suite 25 sterling co 80701 united states website
journal advocate com the journal advocate is a daily
newspaper in sterling colorado it is published by prairie
mountain publishing which is owned by medianews group
medianews acquired it from hollinger in 1996
ask amy helping a depressed elderly mother Mar 21 2023 read
ask amy columns on boulder daily camera loveland reporter
herald longmont times call greeley tribune fort morgan times
sterling journal advocate ask amy is retiring after 21 years
opinion female olympians take a stand at tokyo summer games
Feb 17 2023 much ink has been spilled metaphorically speaking
over simone biles decision to withdraw from olympic
competition because she experienced an episode of the
twisties most of that ink i
journal advocate linkedin Jan 19 2023 about us the journal
advocate is a print and digital newspaper covering sterling
and logan county colorado since 1885 website journal advocate
com industry newspaper publishing
audubon swiowanewssource com Dec 18 2022 the advocate journal
mobile app brings you the latest local breaking news updates
and more read the advocate journal on your mobile device just
as it appears in print e edition and app help
advocate health co ceo jim skogsbergh retires calls mergers
Nov 16 2022 friday marks a changing of the guard atop aurora
health care s parent company as co ceo jim skogsbergh retires
from advocate health in an interview with the business
journal he gave his
akron mass shooting leaves at least 1 dead 24 injured Oct 16
2022 at least 1 dead 24 wounded in akron mass shooting at
kelly avenue and 8th avenue at least one person is dead and
24 others are wounded in a mass shooting just after midnight
sunday at a large outdoor party at kelly and 8th avenues in
akron a 27 year old man died in the incident according to a
news release from the akron police department
tokyo governor asked to stop 2 45 billion plan to remake Sep
14 2022 by stephen wade updated 11 37 pm pdt january 15 2024
tokyo ap tokyo governor yuriko koike was asked tuesday to
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stop a disputed 2 45 billion project to convert a city park
district renowned for its rows of 100 year old ginkgo trees
into a largely commercial area anchored around three
skyscrapers
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